
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 79 2017 Regular Session White

Requests the La. State Law Institute to study the laws of domestic abuse, domestic violence,
and stalking, particularly with regard to divorce, harassment, and non-physical abuse, and
to report its findings and recommendations to the legislature no later than Feb. 1, 2018.


